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March 13, 2019 
 
Scott R Brennise 
4B Land & Livestock LLC 
5801 Highway 394 
Craig, CO 81625 
 
Re: Notice of Withdrawal of Violation No. MV-2019-003 and Notice of Board Hearing, Breeze Basin 

Sand & Gravel Pit, File No. M-2008-022 
 
Mr. Brennise, 
 
On March 7, 2019 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your past due 2018 
Annual Report, Map and Fee.  On March 12, 2019 the Division received the civil penalty associated with 
MV-2019-03. Therefore, the Notice of Violation for C.R.S. 34-32.5-116(3)(a) and (b), C.R.S. 34-32.5-
118(1)(b), and C.R.S. 34-32.5-124(6)(a) sent out on February 12, 2019 has been withdrawn. The above 
listed permit is now in compliance.  

This notice is to inform you that this matter has been withdrawn from the scheduled March 27-28, 2019 
meeting of the Mined Land Reclamation Board, and you are no longer required to attend this meeting.  
The Division would like to thank you for your cooperation in the resolution of this matter.  If you have any 
questions or require any further information please feel free to contact me at (970)-254-8511 or by email 
at amy.yeldell@state.co.us   

Sincerely, 

  
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Ec:  
Wally Erickson, Senior EPS, DRMS 
Tony Waldron, Minerals Program Supervisor, DRMS 
 


